
NOTICE OF RULEMAKING 

 

In accordance with Act No. 50 of 1969, Act 895 of 1979, and Act 682 of 2015 

(codified at Ark. Code Ann. §12-61-106, §12-63-207, and §12-63-208, 

respectively) and the provisions of Arkansas Code Annotated §25-15-204, The 

Adjutant General of Arkansas (TAG), Major General Mark H. Berry proposes to 

establish a rule for operating and parking vehicles traveling within state military 

reservations.  Notice of this rule-making is published in the Arkansas Democrat-

Gazette July 11-13, 2015.  A copy of the proposed rule is available for inspection 

between the hours of 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, at the 

following location:  The Arkansas Military Department, Office of the Staff Judge 

Advocate, Building 7300, Camp Joseph T. Robinson, North Little Rock, Arkansas 

72199.  The proposed rule is also available for review at the Arkansas Military 

Departments website (http://www.arguard.org).  A copy of the proposed rule may 

be obtained upon written request to the Office of the Staff Judge Advocate.         

 

All comments must be submitted in writing to the Arkansas Military Department, 

Office of the Staff Judge Advocate, Box 29, Building 7300, Camp Joseph T. 

Robinson, North Little Rock, Arkansas 72199-9600 or via email to LTC Jeffrey 

Wood at Jeffrey.d.wood42.mil@mail.mil no later than August 14, 2015.   

 

If you need this material in a different format, such as large print, contact SFC 

Lorie Mavity at 501-212-5031.  
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